From: leslie Winter

To: City Council
Subject: Car Wash
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 3:45:45 PM

To whom it may concern:

I am sending this email and support of Benedetti's tire and automotive shop putting up a new
car wash here in Sebastopol.

I 'am a local resident and I for one thinks that it would benefit our community and bring in
revenue, but more importantly I think it would benefit the residents.

I am a single mother and for me it would be more beneficial to have one stop here in town that
I can take care of my tire, automotive and the exterior of my vehicle all in one. it is not always
ideal to have to go into Santa Rosa with three small children when I need to take care of
things.

I always do my best to shop local and to get all of my needs met here in town to support our
community and I believe that this car wash being put up will be another way to contribute to
our community.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.
Best Regards,

Leslie Winter
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